
Sargent at Arms 

Linda “Chickie” George 

 I Linda George also known as “Chickie” am the First Vice President at our Auxiliary. 

Chickie is a Life Member of AMVETS Ladies Auxiliary #19 in Ogdensburg, New York. I 

served as treasurer for several terms. Appointed by the state in 2015 as local President which was 

a huge honor and privilege to reorganize are local auxiliary. I have risen to the rank of President 

and understood the vertical climb. I had the intelligence to reorganize and the courage to pursue 

to bring the AMVETS Post 19 Ladies Auxiliary back to good standing while serving two and a 

half terms. While doing so I also fill in as 1st Vice, 2nd Vice, 3rd Vice also help with many 

appointed positions. 

I’m married to my best friend and partner Philip, we are the parents of two boys, a step-son 

Philip then Lamonte which is Commander for three years at our local AMVETS and is on the 

AMVETS grievance board for the Department of New York. Philip and I have two 

granddaughters Savanna (11), Breanna (15) which is low vision legally blind. One grandson 

Damyain (19) which is in the Sons of AMVETS holding 3rd Vice at local level and as Provost 

Marshall for the Department of New York. Which all live with us. 

Chickie retired after working 45 years as a Candy Stripper then as Certify Nurses Assistant from 

Cedars and United Helpers Nursing Homes. 

Also in the health field, I proudly served as manager and Advanced EMT- Critical Care/Farm 

Rescue provider for Ogdensburg Volunteer Rescue Squad, Lisbon Volunteer Fire Department 

and R.B. Lawrence Ambulance from Canton, New York  

Presently, I’m a volunteer DAV Travel Network Coordinator. DAV operates a fleet of vehicles 

around the country to provide free transportation to VA medical facilities for injured and ill 

veterans. I also find time volunteering as a driver for Volunteer Transportation Center, Inc. 

(VTC) provides non-emergent medical transportation serving the St. Lawrence County 

Chickie is currently serving AMVETS Ladies Auxiliary Department of New York as Sergeant at 

Arms and VAVS Representative for the Syracuse VA Hospital which is a pleasure and honor to 

do so. 


